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﻿Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I am a Cawston resident  and l’m not able to attend the virtual
hearing on the 16 July. 

I would however like to record my concerns regarding the proposal and the impact and
disruption this will have on our village and other near by villages. 

I would like to listen to the recording of the hearing when it is available.   

Kind regards

Graham Whiteley 
 

Sent from my iPhone




